
FOR ASPIRING 
ADMINISTRATORS
This year, the Region 15 RACSAM Charter (Retired Administrators) is

sponsoring three scholarships for aspiring administrators. The purpose of

the three $1,000 scholarships is to provide recognition and financial

assistance to administrative credential candidates who work in Region

15. To qualify, candidates must be a member of ACSA and need to be

attending an administrative credential or Tier Two program

SCHOLARSHIPS

Attached is a letter explaining the Aspiring Administrator Scholarship program

and the application that is due on March 4, 2022.   

If you have questions, please contact me at mhendricks0129@gmail.com. 

Thank you for the service you provide to the students in Region 15 and to ACSA. c

RACSAM


